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The Village of Lyndonville is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at 
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MEETING NOTICE 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Village of 

Lyndonville Planning Board scheduled for August 21, 2024 has been changed to 

August 19, 2024 at 4:00pm at the Village Hall, 2 South Main Street, Lyndonville, 

NY 14098. 

 

Teri M. Woodworth - Clerk-Treasurer 
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